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Over the years we have shown
the people of the City that we
value ethics.  We have proven
we are a company with integrity
through our honesty, Good Faith
Efforts, and ability to meet
deadlines while being under
budget.  Because of this, City
Personnel enjoy working with us
and will personally solicit
upcoming projects.

Located in the Forest Heights Neighborhood on Miller Hill Road
Adjacent to Forest Heights Elementary School.

Furnish, Build and Install Park
Shelter above Crushed Gravel
Patio Area amongst numerous
Site Furnishings

Newly Installed Concrete
Pathway surrounds park and
leads to Basalt Column
Staircase

Play Structures
Park Benches
Trash Receptacles


